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November 15, 2021

The Honorable Claudia Balducci
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
COURTHOUSE

Dear Councilmember Balducci:

Enclosed for consideration and approval by the King County Council is a motion confirming
the reappointment of Stacy Graven, who resides in council district six, to the Washington State
Major League Baseball Stadium Public Facilities District Board of Directors. Reappointments
are retroactive from when the last official term expired. Ms. Graven has been serving with an
expired term since December 31, 2019. Therefore, her next four-year term will expire on
December 31, 2023.

Enclosed with this transmittal is Ms. Graven’s application, WSMLB board profile, and
reappointment letter. This reappointment request supports the King County Strategic Plan goal
of public engagement by expanding opportunities to seek input, listen, and respond to residents.

If you have any questions about this reappointment, please have your staff call Rick Ybarra,
liaison for boards & commissions, at 206-263-9651.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine
King County Executive

Enclosures

cc: King County Councilmembers
ATTN: Janine Weihe, Acting Chief of Staff
Melani Pedroza, Clerk of the Council
Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy and Budget
Rick Yhbarra, Liaison for Boards & Commissions
Joshua Curtis, Director, Washington State Major League Baseball Stadium PFD
Stacy Graven



